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5. Conclusions and future works

In this study, 40 characteristic features were acquired using the
PPG signal and its first and second derivatives. A system intended

for the application of these features was performed for biometric
identity authentication. The duration of the 40 features received
from the volunteers within this proposed system was evaluated
through two samples different from each other in time.

At this stage, our experimental studies have been confined to
these mentioned so far as this has been the first study of ours we
have been working on. The feature points to be acquired in
consequence of the evaluations to be performed through further
examples different from each other in time would be a more
accurate approach in achieving the best result for identity authen-
tication. It was observed that the feature ranking and selection
algorithm we proposed boosted the classification success of the
system. Moreover, the rates of success provided here are found by
means of separately assessing each period acquired from the
volunteers. In fact, it is seen that while performing identity
authentication, success will be boosted further when authentica-
tion is performed by taking into consideration the majority voting
of more than one period to be received from an individual. The
results obtained suggest that the use of the PPG signal for
biometric authentication is very promising. In our prospective
studies, we will be increasing the success for the matter involved
by also carrying out frequency-based analyses as well as the
features acquired from PPG signals at time domain.
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